
 

 
 
17 January 2019 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 15 January 2019 requesting a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
with Lime Scooters. 
 
Attached is a copy of the MOU.  Please note that pursuant to section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA the contact details 
of the key representatives have been redacted to protect their privacy. 
 
As some information has been withheld you are advised that you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Office of the Ombudsman. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer 
















